
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 10:03 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

MS Diane Don 
32 Ocean View RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Having lived in Freshwater since 2005, I am concerned about our little basin as the noise travels and echo's 
throughout Freshwater. I have always heard the noise from the pub clear over to Ocean View. We will not 
be able tolerate additional noise from addition outside bars/outdoor speaker system! Everyone knows how 
hard parking is in Freshie but when you combine drinking/groups o f  people coming and going, they do NOT 
care how loud their voices are nor how loud the open and close doors to cars/taxis/ubers. It just doesn't seem 
compatible to a neighbourhood. It honestly feels like council is selling us down the river, as all the allowed 
development/construction in the area is almost making me want to leave with the huge amount o f  people 
coming to work here (two large apt buildings on Evans being concrete cancer corrected) or to play here. 
There is never any parking and so people drive around and around (they don't leave the area... .they just keep 
driving around!) It is no longer a 'relaxing' place to live!! 
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